
The Psychology Department acknowledges the life and mourns the death of recent graduate Aysenur 
Ezgi Eygi who was killed on September 6 in the West Bank. Aysenur leaves behind multiple communities, 
including the Psychology Department, that were made better by her too short life as well as hearts that 
have been broken across the world.  

We offer our deep sympathies to Aysenur’s family, friends, and loved ones. We are working with others 
in the UW community to explore ways that we can best honor Aysenur's memory so that future 
generations of students will know of her unshakeable strength, her profound compassion, and of her 
tremendous sacrifice. 

Take care, 

 

Joseph Sisneros 
Professor and Chair 
UW Psychology Department 


